SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The under has carried out the site inspection of proposed construction of 132 KV transmission
line from seppa to Bameng by Powergrid Corporation Limited . The area falling under Seppa
Forest Divison is 78.548 ha.

The following observation were made during my inspection

1. About 78.548 ha forest land will be required for execution of project. The area lies
under unclassed state forest/Community Forest.

2. The requirement of land proposed by Powergrid Corporation Itd. is unavoidable and the
barest minimum.

The proposed area does not contain any defense/archeological/heritage site.
4. The user agency has applied for diversion of forest land as per procedure No violation of
FCA 1980 was observed during the inspection.

5. No illegal timber/hunting poaching of wildlife was observed during the field visit.
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